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As per our call, I can confirm that at current, if the psittacines and passerines (budgies, 
parrots, canaries and similar species) are kept within a dwelling or dedicated bird 
house with no access to the outside, they are exempt from the mandatory registration 
requirement. 
  
This information can also be found using the following link - Poultry and other captive 
birds: registration in Great Britain - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk). 
  
Many thanks,. 
   
Danni 
Customer Advice Team 
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